

Dear BIA Member,

Occasionally during the year, we need to contact you on BIA matters. It usually concerns important notices and announcements concerning our Danforth Village Business Improvement Area. Sometimes an event or an annual meeting is scheduled; sometimes a new service will be offered to our members, such as graffiti removal or website updates or hosting – these are intended to save you money.

By allowing us to use your email for purposes of communication, it will enable us to serve you better and to keep costs to a minimum. <u>Such contacts from us will be 2 – 4 times a year</u>. Your email address will not be used for spam and other useless promotions.

With your signature below you permit us to send E-mails to your business. Your co-operation will be greatly appreciated.

You are a valued member of our Danforth Village BIA and we look forward to providing you with better and more services. We are embarking upon some new initiatives that we hope will be of interest and benefit to our members and we will be able to keep you informed by email.

You can withdraw your consent at any time by sending an E-mail to info@dvbia.ca.

Sincerely,

Rafee Syed Chairman, DVBIA

## CONSENT E-MAIL PERMISSION FOR DANFORTH VILLAGE BIA

As a member of the Danforth Village Business Improvement Area (BIA) I am granting the Danforth Village BIA permission to E-mail me. I understand that I can withdraw my permission at any time.

Business Name:	
Contact Name:	Email:
Signature:	

Drop-off form to: Danforth Flooring, 2848 Danforth Ave, Toronto ON, M4C 1M1